

READING

Task 1. Read and decide if the statements are True (T) or False (F)

MY DREAM HOUSE

My dream house will be outside the city surrounded by a big garden full of flowers and trees. I love looking after the flowers and having breakfast in the garden. The house will be a place where I can find peace, fresh air and happiness. It will be a big house with five or six bedrooms, a large living room with big windows. During the day, it will be very light. It will have a kitchen full of modern appliances such as cookers, dishwashers, or washing machines so that sometimes my parents will invite our friends and relatives to enjoy dinner. I like my dream house to be not very far from the city center because I like going shopping at the weekend.

1. The writer likes a kitchen without modern appliances.
2. The writer doesn't like his dream house to be near the city
3. The writer never goes shopping.

Task 2. Read the passage and answer the questions.

A lovely house

Peter lives in a house near the sea. It's an old house, about 100 years old, and it's very small. There are two bedrooms upstairs but no bathroom. The bathroom is downstairs next to the kitchen and there's a living room where there is a lovely fireplace. There's a garden in front of the house. The garden goes down to the beach and in spring and summer there are flowers everywhere. Peter lives alone with his

dog, Boxer, but they have a lot of visitors. Their city friends often stay with them. Peter loves his house for many reasons: the garden, the flowers in summer, the fire in winter, but the best thing is the view from his bedroom window. Peter is thinking of a new house in the future with the help of Robots.

1. Where is the house?

.....

2. How old is the house?

.....

3. How many rooms are there upstairs?

.....

4. Is there a bathroom upstairs?

.....

5. Is there a fire place in the kitchen?

.....

6. What's the dog's name?

.....

7. Who often come to stay with them?

.....

8. What reasons does Peter love his house?

.....

Task 3. Choose the correct answers to complete the passage.

Are you tired (1)_____ the colour or pattern of your walls? In a smart home, you won't have to (2)_____ them. The walls will actually be digital screens, like computer or TV screens.

A computer network will link these walls with (3)_____ else in your house. Called "ambient intelligence," this computer "brain" will control your entire house. It will also adapt to your (4)_____. Your house will learn about your likes and dislikes. It will then use that knowledge to control the environment. For example, it

will set the heat in the house to your (5)_____ temperature. It will turn on the shower at the right temperature. It will also darken the windows at night and lighten them when it's (6)_____ to wake up.

- | | | | |
|------------------|---------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1. a. with | b. of | c. in | d. by |
| 2. a. build | b. cover | c. pull | d. repaint |
| 3. a. thing | b. everything | c. anything | d. nothing |
| 4. a. preferring | b. preferable | c. preferably | d. preferences |
| 5. a. favourite | b. terrible | c. high | d. clearly |
| 6. a. occasion | b. way | c. time | d. order |

WRITING

Task 1. Use the prompts to write sentences with *will*.

- my mother/ make/ a big meal/ tonight
✍
- I/ finish/ work/ 6 p.m
✍
- I /not have/ a birthday party/ this year.
✍
- you / meet/ Lan/ tonight?
✍
- we/ take/ our cousins/ holiday/us.
✍
- my friends/ not come/ tonight.
✍
- he/ catch/ the train/ London/ 9 o'clock.
✍
- I/ not come/ class/ tomorrow.
✍
- my grandmother/ visit/us/ Saturday.
✍
- ...
- you / stay / home/ this weekend?
✍

Task 2. Write about your future house.



.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

